
Minutes attachment 1/11/2021 
 
Michael Gottfried of 16 Ocean Avenue was next to address the meeting about the Sanitation 
Reorganization that is ongoing.  He is troubled by the lack of information that is being 
presented to the public related to the allocation of costs between the Village and the Town 
related to the 2021 sanitation budget.  He believes there should be more disclosure of items 
such as the 1989 Memorandum that was recently uncovered by the Superintendent related to 
the methodology of distributing tonnages of two shared routes.  He also asked the Board to 
watch a recent Town Board work session where the topics of appointments of residents by the 
Village to an oversight commission and jurisdiction of Town officers to enforce laws in the 
Village were discussed. Lastly, Mr. Gottfried asked the Board to consider a Village-run 
sanitation operation and private carting option as part of its deliberations on whether to agree 
to go to an expanded Town Sanitation District which includes Village residents.      
 
 


